Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Dear Mr. Brown,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Wednesday, August 14, 2013 12:32 PM

‘denis.l.brown@shell.com’

'Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com’; 'Pschaefer@CRAworld.com'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Roe,
Dilan, Env. Health

RO2745- SHELL #13-5032, 1601 Webster Street, Alameda CA

Re: SHELL #13-5032, 1601 Webster Street, Alameda CA; RO2745

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has performed a preliminary review of the case file and has determined,
though the site does not meet the State Water Resources Control Board’s Low Threat Underground Storage Tank Case
Closure Policy Media Specific criteria for Groundwater, this site may be eligible for closure. Groundwater monitoring at
the site can be suspended until a formal closure presentation can be performed.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764
fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




